
 

 
 

           

             Ref:   KHPHS. 01-4/4/1(3) 

                             Date: 07.02.2022 

 

 

To: Teachers and Staff / Students / Parents / Guardian 

Announcement of Online Classes in February 
Due to the recent rise in number of confirmed cases of COVID-19 , in order to ensure and prevent 

the spread of the virus, our school has decided to conduct online and co-curricular activities at home 

effective from 10.02.2022 (Thursday) to 25.02.2022(Friday) according to the class schedule. 

[Note: School administration and SPM exams will continue to operate as usual] 

 

2.  All students are requested to continue the habit of self-discipline and self-study, according to the 

ppt, video or audio uploaded by the teachers. Students should also be responsible in completing  the 

learning  tasks  assigned  by  the  teachers  of each subject, including online assignments, reports or 

tests, etc on time.  Parents  are  requested  to  cooperate and  supervise children maintain good study 

habits. 

 

3.  The school  urges  parents and students to pay attention to their own health at all times. If they 

have  symptoms  of  suspected  coronavirus, they should self-isolate and consult to a doctor.  The 

epidemic is severe,  please avoid gathering or go to crowded places,  and continue to fight the 

epidemic together. 

 

4.  The school will closely monitor the development of the epidemic and make the latest notification 

as soon as possible. For any latest news, please check out the official website of Kwang Hua Private 

High School (www.kwanghua.edu.my). 

 

Thank you. 
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